SCHOOL NOTES.

High School-Ludvig Olson entered the Sophomore class and James Flynn joined the Freshman band last Monday

in the assembly room which is a great improvement.

Slate blackboards have been put up

Both the Freshmen and Sophomore classes held a meeting last Monday after school. The purpose is yet unknown.

The literary societies have been organized again. The Seniors and Soph-

omores form one society while the Juniors and Freshmen form the other and the officers of the different classes form the program committees and literary staffs. Cuts were drawn to

decide which society should give the

first program the lot falling to the Seniors and Sophomores who will give this program the fifth of November. The Sophomore class has organized for the coming year choosing Arthur Olson, President; Milton Houghton,

Vice-President and Mabel Larson;

Secretary. First Grade-The following children in the A class were perfect in spelling for the past week: Alleen Williams, Dorcas Lunde, Herman Holland, Harold Erickson. Harold Erickson and Herman Holland were also perfect in number work for the week. Mrs. Stone and Mrs. Retzlaff visited our

the parents show an interest in our work. Blackwell and Mesdames Stone, Steinborn visited the first rnd second

room this week. We are glad to have

grade rooms this week. In the second grade Christ Vagle. Geneva Hamre, Abner Johnson, Garth Langford, Myrtle Black, Cora Heitman, Hazel Koloen, Earl Pratt, Mur-

had perfect for the week in spelling. The second grade geography class is building an Indian village in the sand

rel Turnipseed and Myrtle Frigaard

Last Friday the third grade spelled

down the fourth grade. Frank Mc-Cylloch stood the longest. Seventh Grade-Mrs. Retzlaff visit-

ed our room last Friday. Albert Bolkan and Deborah Nelson received 200 percent in their arithmetic test for this month.

Inga Loge was enrolled in the eighth last week.